
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI- 110001 

No. F6/DFS/MS/WZ/2022/ S Dated:3 /oS /2022 

To, 

Sh. D. P. Vashisht, 

KLJ Tower, 
B-5, Netaji Subhash Place, 

Pitampura, Delhi-110034, 

Subject: -Regarding renewal of Fire Safety Certificate in r/o KLJ Tower, Located at 
Plot no. B-5, Netaji Subhash Place, Pitampura, Delhi-110034. 

Sir, 

This has refer to your letter no. nil dated 29.03.2022 on the subject cited above. In 

this connection, it is to inform you that the above said building have been inspected by the 

officers concerned of this department from fire safety point of view on 22.04.2022 in the 

presence of Sh. Shiv Kumar (Site Engineer) to check the shortcomings communicated vide 

this department letter dated 23.03.2022, 17.12.2020 & 02.05.2018. 

The statuses of shorteomings are as under: 

Status 
S. no. Shortcomings 

Not rectified 
Not rectified Fire check doors were found removed at some places 

Pressurization Fans of lift shaft & lift lobby not found 

working in auto mode 
Sprinkler & Detection systems have been removed in some 

rooms at each floor. 
In view of the above shortcomings, Fire Safety Certificate cannot be renewed at 

Not rectified 

this stage. You are advised to rectify the above mentioned shortcomings under intimation to 

this department for taking further necessary action. 

Yours faithfully, W 

(Atularg) 
Drector Ac 

Copy to:- The Vice Chairman, DDA, INA Vikas Sadan, New Delhi-110023. 
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